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CALENDAR OF EVENTS

(for latest info, call 252-1.N.F.O.)

Snobirds meetings are held on the second Tuesday of each
month at 8:00 pm, at the Village Bowl in Menomonee Falls,
N86 W18830 Main St. Please join us! Guests are
welcome!

---- August 2006

8 Corn Roast, before meeting, Village Bowl Menononee Falls 6 p.m.
8 General Meeting, ELECTIONS 8 p.m.
19 Snhobird Picnic Al Schultz residence, Pewaukee Lake

see article regarding picnic reservations!
($5/person refundable)

22 Board Meeting Al Schultz, starts early at 5:30 p.m.
---- September 2006

12 General Meeting Village Bowl, Menomonee Falls 8 p.m.
23 WCSA Picnic (contact club WCSA rep if you want to come)

---- October 2006

10 General Meeting Village Bowl, Menomonee Falls 8 p.m.
---- November 2006

14 General Meeting Village Bowl, Menomonee Falls 7 p.m.

open house - flyer attached, put it up somewhere!
the open house with snacks drinks and fellowship at 7 p.m.,
followed by our regular meeting at 8 p.m.

---- December 2006
12 Christmas Party Sussex Bowl, Sussex
Catered food and Christmas Party, details will follow!
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© Copyright 2006 - Snobirds Snowmobile Club Inc. - All Rights Reserved

Adopt-a-Highway

Joe Mingari

On a very tropical night in Wisconsin, a dozen Snobirds
prepared to battle castoff debris on our stretch of Hy 74.

It was at six P.M. that we engaged the foe which of course lay
dormant along the right of way.

While it was very hot and humid, in a very short time we were
ready to debrief. That's right, in less than two hours we were done,
tired, soaked and sweaty but we were done.

There were no fabulous finds, nothing of value was found. We
left it out there for next time...

My thanks go out to:
Gary Breuckman Jim & Sue Nuck
Ron Pasbrig Ed & Bonnie Pollich
Bill Schultz Joe & Joan Schumitsch
Ron Wendt Judy Mingari

This was one event where Ron did not get out of control, well
almost, just as | was commending him on leaving all of the under-
ground cable marking flags alone, Gary showed me one he had
pulled.

Mark your calendars for Saturday October 7th. That is the date
for the final cleanup of 2006.

I cannot do it without you!

Joe M
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Gary Breuckman

Board Elections will take place at the August Club meeting,
along with a corn roast before, so please come! The Corn Roast will
start at 6 p.m., with the meeting following.

Nominated for the Board are:
Betsy Breuckman
Jim Mueller
John Palmer
Bonnie Pollich
Dave Rowley

There will be three people elected, for a three-year term. One third
of the Board is up for election each year. Each membership will
receive two ballots, each ballot may vote for UP TO three people.

If you can't be at the meeting, you can send two absentee ballots. Put
your two ballots in an envelope with your name on the outside and
either send it with someone to the meeting, or mail it to Gary
Breuckman, 4125 N 46 St, Milwaukee W153216. A Board member
will be assigned to cast your ballots at the election and any subse-
quent runoff votes.

Write-in votes are also allowed.

Club Officers are elected by the Board at the next Board meeting.

Slivers from the Board, continued...
Other items from the recent Board meeting:

The club purchased three $2500 Certificates of Deposit, at
about5% interest - we will need the funds later but mightas well earn
something in the meantime.

The Board spent a lot of time on upcoming events, making sure
that everything needed was being obtained and brought by someone.
This includes the Corn Roast, the Picnic, the Open House, and our
Christmas Party. We can always use help with the preparation for
these events, except for the Christmas Party. The Christmas Party
will be catered, mostly the same as last year, with the intention that
no club member has to WORK, and everyone can enjoy the party.

Thank you to Dean Havel who does pig roasts, and offered to do
one at the picnic. We actually had two members who do those, but
the other wasn't available for the picnic, maybe some other time!

We had a trip to Elmer's Toy Museum in Fountain City WI set
for September with another club, but there wasn't enough interest.
Some members are going on adifferent date themselves, perhaps we
can do a club trip some other time.

The "Open House" worked well last year, and we decided to do
one again at the November club meeting.

There's NO CHARGE for any of the events on the calendar,
although the picnic and the Christmas Party will request a small
reservation fee, so that we can plan on food amounts, and it will be
returned when you arrive. Please do send in these reservations so
we can plan, but if your schedule changes at the last minute call and
let us know, and come! It would hurt though if a lot of members just
showed up, please do send reservations to let us know you are
coming!



